
It is with great pleasure that the 
DeWitt Health Care Network team 
invites you to attend a Health Care 
Community Council Meeting. This is 
a good opportunity for you to come 
with any questions you have about 
current initiatives, the new Fort Belvoir 
Community Hospital and the transition, 
and how it will affect you. For more 
information, contact Brian Moten at 
703.805.0128. Please join us!

Health Care 
Community 
Council 
Meeting
May 19, 10-11 a.m.

Vernondale 
Community Center
9532 Troth Way
Fort Belvoir, VA 22060


